
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Benin COVID-19 Travel Update – June 28, 2021 
 
No coronavirus pretest is required for entry, but a rapid test and a PCR test 
will be given upon arrival, and people staying longer than 15 days must 
undergo a third test. To depart, proof of a negative test in the previous 72 
hours is required to enter the airport. The combined cost of the tests is 
about $95. 

  
 

 

 


